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April 2023 – Monthly Newsletter 
 

2022-2023 OFFICERS 
Steve Sperry Worshipful 

Master 
 

Jeremy Jones Senior 
Warden 

 

Jeff Goolsby Junior 
Warden 

 

Chris Felton Treasurer 

David Mead  Secretary  

Charles Mire        Chaplain 

Lynne Haire Senior 
Deacon 

 

Dustin Delano    Junior 
Deacon 

 

Ronnie Dubois Senior 
Steward 

 

Justin Wood Junior 
Steward 

 

Randale Thompson Marshal 
 

Joey Powers Master of 
Ceremonies 

 
Adam Newell Tiler 

 

Steve Sperry Trustee 

Charles Mire Trustee 

Garland Timms Trustee 

 

 

From the East . . . 
 

Brethren, 
 

Getting more candidates is a fantastic thing! Our lodge is staying busy with degrees and 
staying the course. Stated meetings have been great with lots of attendance! It is 
wonderful to see our fraternity staying strong and working as it should. There are some 
new faces working in the degrees and some more learning lectures!  
 
Our lodge will continue to be the best with new brothers picking up more roles in the 
success of Yellowhouse. Thanks to everyone for making our lodge successful! I had a 
golden trowel committee formed the last stated meeting and anxious to hear their report. 
Please come out to the next meeting and enjoy great fellowship and hear what the 
committee reports back on. 
 
We have successfully corrected our finances and with everyone’s help we will continue 
the course of success. Special thanks to our secretary brother David Mead and brother 
Chris Felton for being diligent with these matters. They do so much for the lodge that 
never gets reported. We will continue to be busy with degrees and that will keep our 
lodge active and successful. 
 
Steve Sperry 
Worshipful Master 
Yellowhouse Lodge 841

 
Floor Practice every Tuesday @ 6:30pm, except the 2nd Tuesday 

http://www.yellowhouse841.org/
mailto:yellowhousemasons@gmail.com
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From the West . . . 

 
 
Brethren,  
 
Not all Masons are Shriners, but all Shriners are proud Masons. This appendant body is an 
extension of our brotherhood and an excellent means to get to know brethren from other 
lodges and from around the state. 
 
The purpose of The Shrine is philanthropy and fellowship. Being involved in a unit further 
increases this fellowship. There is a Shrine unit for almost everyone’s interests. The duty of 
these units is fundraising, and those funds support our philanthropy, Shriners Children’s 
Hospitals. These hospitals provide healthcare and travel for burned and crippled children at 
no cost to the families. 
 
This year I am president of the Khiva Lubbock Duffers, the golf unit. Our primary fundraiser 
for the hospitals is our annual golf tournament. Last year we set another unit record and sent 
very near $30,000 to the hospitals. This year our tournament is on May 8th at Hillcrest 
Country Club. If you would like to have a team please contact me, Scott Blount, Joey 
Powers or any other Duffer. We are also looking for silent auction items, anything cool 
works, so get with me if you have anything you would like to contribute. Thank you all for 
your consideration. 
 
 
Fraternally,  
 
Jeremy Jones 
Senior Warden 
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From the South . . . 
 

 
 
 
 
Brethren, 

 

There are so many things that go on in our Masonic community outside of Yellowhouse Lodge.  I 

want to encourage you all to support other Masonic blue lodges and appendant bodies any way you 

can.  Sometimes this is as simple as just showing up to events being held in and around Lubbock.  

 

Some of these events include skeet shoots, chili cook-offs, car shows, banquets, gun raffles, golf 

tournaments, booths at the South Plains Fair, Hilltop Degrees, going to parades and there is even a 

group of local brothers who travel to other lodges.  

 

To truly experience what masonry brings to the South Plains, get out, get involved, visit family friendly 

events, and take a chance to meet new brothers who are all working to make masonry better in 

Lubbock.  You never know, what can happen in your Masonic journeys until you allow yourselves to 

get involved. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Jeff Goolsby 

Junior Warden 

 
Sickness and Distress:  Harold Stuart 
 
 
 

 

 
Steward’s Corner: 
Something Yummy and Tasty with Dessert, Tea & Water 
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